
 

 

“ Unmute” 

 

 During lockdown many of us have been very grateful for the opportunity to be able to talk with one 

another via Zoom.  We have been able to hold meetings, pass on information and generally keep in 

touch with one another.  We can listen to talks and then ask questions without leaving the comfort 

of our warm dry homes in the most inclement weather. Some groups are able to hold their branch 

meetings via Zoom.  Some can hold prayer meetings. There is now a list of MU speakers who can 

come and talk to your members on important issues.  The list of these speakers is available from 

Sandra Davison  and branch leaders.  

 

 

 Why don’t you let the rest of us 

know of some of your innovative 

Zoom successes?  You could put 

it on the web page. 

. Linda Benneworth  


